
From: CAPO THREADS  
Sent: 16 May 2023 14:26 
To: Planning 
Subject: To the respected person of Camden Council. 
 
Dear Mr Alex Kresovic, 
 
 
I have a food unit within the West Yard area of Camden Market, I would like to 
show my support and interest in the redevelopment scheme. As a business 
owner who has been trading in this Market for many years, we have 
experienced absolute highs, since covid, this has drastically decreased the 
footfall in the area and although things have picked up, we are still somewhat 
struggling to get back to the times of pre-covid. We believe that the 
redevelopment will help  us tremendously. It will bring new and positive 
attention to the Market, along with many more job opportunities for those 
who are still struggling to find one. The ferris wheel and opening of the Dead 
Dog Basin will allow people to see new sites and access parts of Camden no 
one has been able to access before. 
 
Thank you 
RRT 
 
 
 
 
As a tenant, I Highly welcome this redevelopment and I am in full support of 
this. Please consider our businesses and livelihood. 
 


